
Let’s B.L.A.S.T. off into the JBE learning galaxy! 

August 7th-11th:Teacher Pre-Planning Week! 
August 11th:PTO Summer Reading Celebration 
(9:30-11:30 a.m.)!; F2F Student Orientation 
(Last Names, A-L: 12:30-1:15 p.m.; Last Names, 
M-Z: 1:45-2:30 p.m.)
August 14th:First Day of School! PTO 
Newcomer’s Coffee (8:45 a.m.)
August 15th: Code of Conduct Assembly (K-2nd: 
8:45-9:15 a.m.; 3rd-5th: 1:15-1:45 p.m.)
August 16th: Independence Day (all students 
enter the school by themselves)! 
August 18th: Adventure Landing Spirit Night 
(4:00-7:00 p.m.)

Cameron Mattingly, Principal  
mattinglyc@duvalschools.org
 Jacksonville Beach Elem. 

904-247-5942

www.duvalschools.org/jbe 

:
7:00 a.m.-5:30 p.m., 

Monday-Thursday (until 7/28/23) 
7:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m., 

Monday-Friday (all other Summer dates)

 Important Note!
*2023-2024 class assignments will be emailed out 
during the last week of July. Student information 
forms (if submitted), teacher feedback, and 
Principal feedback were used when determining your 
child’s placement. We are confident that all 
students will have a successful year!

JBE will be having “Independence Day” on 
Wednesday, 8/16/23! This is the day where 

students will be expected to walk to their 
assigned homeroom by themselves! All 

faculty/staff and students are encouraged to 
wear red, white, and blue to celebrate student 

independence! On and after this date, 
parents/visitors will need to have a specific reason 

for their visit to walk past the front foyer! 

We are excited to announce several new faculty members who 
will be joining our school community in 2023-2024! Mrs. Heather 
Worth will be joining us as a 1st Grade Teacher! Mrs. Kathryn 
Smith will be joining us as a 2nd Grade Teacher! Mrs. Mary 
Alford will be joining us as our PT Book Check-Out Resource 
Teacher! Mrs. Darbi Duerson will be joining us as a School 
Monitor! Mrs. Schweitzer, our Kindergarten Teacher, has 
resigned to pursue a career in private education. Ms. Billiard, our 
5th Grade Teacher, has transitioned to a local high school to 
teach physical education! Ms. DeSantis, our Music Teacher, has 
resigned from DCPS to pursue a career outside of education. We 
wish all of them the best with their new endeavors! 

My School Bucks is the district’s online school meal 
payment option and has a program fee of $2.75 for 
all credit/debit card payments. Payments made by 

check or cash at the school will not incur a fee. 
During the 2023-2024 school year, breakfast and 
lunch will be free for all students! Students only 
need account funds to cover snacks and/or second 
lunches purchased. More information about DCPS 
Food Service can be found at the following link: 
https://dcps.duvalschools.org/Domain/11184. 

The JBE PTO will be hosting the 2023 Summer Reading 
Program for all new and current JBE students! Any student 
who completes the required reading log at 
https://forms.gle/FmdRFf4UaxvqH16L8
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